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 KEMTREET 825

 NON-FOAMING LIQUID MICROBIOCIDE FOR COOLING TOWERS

 FOR INDUSTRIAL USE ONLY

GUARANTEE
Polyoxyethylene dimethyliminio ethylene dimethyliminio 

ethylene dichloride                10%

REGISTRATION NO. 17298 

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

 Net Contents

 MADE IN CANADA

KEMTREET 
6660 Campobello Rd., 
Mississauga, Ont. 

L5N 2L9, 

Plants:  Europe/Latin America/Caribbean/Canada/Africa/U.S.A,

KEMTREET 825 is used to control algae, bacteria, and fungi in
recirculating commercial and industrial water cooling towers.

KEMTREET 825 is effective at all pH values and will not cause
foam.

 DIRECTIONS FOR USE

Prior to the use of KEMTREET 825 is water cooling towers, systems
should be cleaned to remove algae growth, microbiological slime,
and other deposits.  Then make an initial slug addition of 420 to
1050 mL of KEMTREET 825 per 10,000 litres of water in the system. 
Repeat initial dose until control is evident.  Make subsequent
slug additions of 120 to 1050 mL of KEMTREET 825 per 10,000
litres of water every 2 to 5 days or as needed.  The frequency of
addition depends upon the relative amount of bleedoff and the
severity of the microbiological problem.  Slug additions should
be made in the sump of water cooling towers.

Do not use in potable water systems.



 PRECAUTIONS 
KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

Harmful if swallowed.  Avoid breathing vapors.  Avoid contact
with skin, eyes, or clothing.

ENVIRONMENTAL HAZARDS:  This product is toxic to fish.  Keep out
of lakes, streams, or ponds.  Do not contaminate water, food, or
feed by storage or disposal.  Do not reuse empty container.

FIRST AID:  If swallowed, drink promptly a large quantity of
milk, egg whites, gelatin solution, or, if these are not
available, drink large quantities of water.  Avoid alcohol.  Call
a physician immediately.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the pest control products act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes
the risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling
of this product and accepts the product on that condition.

 FOR INDUSTRIAL USE ONLY 
NOT FOR RESALE

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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